
 Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care  
 Palos Hills, Il 

 Nursery News 
 Month of December  

 Theme: Christmas 
Happy Birthday Maxwell DeGrado 12/21! 

 
 
Our Christmas party will be held on Thursday, December 17. If your child does not attend on 
Thursday, they may come for the party from 9:00-12:00 on this day. Santa will be visiting and 
bringing each child a gift! The price for this gift is $5.00 which can be added to your tuition. If 
you do not want your child to receive this gift let the office know.  December 24-31 we are 
open for daycare children only. If your child does not attend this week ½ tuition can be paid. 
School closes at 3:00pm on Christmas Eve and New Year’s Eve. School will be closed on 
December 25 and January 1. School resumes on Monday, January 1 for all children. We hope 
everyone has a safe and joyous holiday season! 
 
Concept: Christmas is coming and we all have been busy getting ready! We will be talking about 
Christmas and reviewing with some new Christmas jobs. These jobs include a stocking matching 
game and present seriation. 
 
 

Craft & Writing: These next few weeks our little elves are going to be busy making special gifts for Mom 

and Dad. We will also be making holiday projects to decorate our classroom and your home. We’re so 

excited as Christmas is getting closer! 

 

Language Arts: It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas and we will be talking about it every day! We 

have Christmas flannel board and finger plays that we will be learning. We’ll be singing our favorite 

Christmas songs to get us in the holiday spirit. We will have fun continuing to review with all of our 

Christmas activities. 

 

Motor: Please remember to dress for the weather. We will be going outside (weather permitting). We 

will have fun bowling with candy canes and kicking the ball into a net. We will also have fun inside with 

snowballs! 

 


